SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL

Tuesday, January 4, 2022

DRIVING PAPERWORK

<u>Students:</u> If you need a pink slip this week to get your drivers permit, pick it up in the front office.

KEY CLUB

There will be a Key Club Meeting on Wednesday- January 12th at lunch in Mrs. Franco's Room (E23). Special Guests from the Early Risers Kiwanis Club will be attending. Be sure to bring your children's books and socks/slippers to the meeting for our Sweet Dreams Project. Pizza will be available for purchase.

CSF

The CSF enrollment period for the second semester is now open! (Based on first semester grades) If you have college classes and no grades yet please come see Mrs. Finitzer to get your application filled out. Enrollment ends on January 18th at 3:15 pm. Don't wait until the last minute! Applications are available in Mrs. Fin's room.

ATTENTION STUDENTS INTERESTED IN TAKING COLLEGE CLASSES
The online application for admission to Yuba College for the Spring 2022
semester AND the Schedule of Classes are available. Completing and
submitting the online application for the Spring 2022 term is the first step in
enrolling in the Yuba College Dual Enrollment Program.

You may access the spring schedule on the Yuba College main website or use the direct link and information in the <u>Upcoming Events</u> section of our website.

Yuba College is NOW ACCEPTING High School Recommendation Forms for the Spring semester!

SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL

SENIORS

WEBSITE

Make sure you check the Sutter High School website. You have a great deal to accomplish this year and will benefit from visiting our website, www.sutterhuskies.com, often for up-to-date information on:

- Colleges Applications
- Financial Aid
- Job Leads
- SAT/ACT
- Scholarships
- Transcripts
- Upcoming Events
- And more!